SENIORS: your money is due for Cedar Point.

Any girl interested in trying out for the 1983-84 Dance Factory: there will be a meeting tonight after school in room 114.

FMC Members: your spring banquet will be held tonight at 6:00 p.m. at O'Brien's Restaurant. All reservations must be turned into Miss Thomas today!

Attention 1982-83 athletes, statisticians, cheerleaders, managers and coaches: be sure to set aside this Friday night for the All-Sports Dance which will be held at Park School. If you haven't received your invitation, which is to be used for your admission slip, see Mrs. Barr.

If you would like to order a Swirl, please bring in \$16.00 as soon as possible.

Faculty golf will be this Wednesday, this week, at Zoar Sand Dunes.

SENIORS: if you need extra graduation announcements, there are a few for sale in the high school office for 35 cents each.

Congratulations to the boys track team for winning the School's first track and field championship in the CARDINAL CONFERENCE Saturday at Wooster. Taking firsts were: Todd Altier with a meet record in the shot with 57'1" and discus; High jump - Brian Miller; long jump - Dan VanEpps; and 400 Relay Team of Arbogast, Mills, Polce and Miller.

JUNIORS: if you are planning to take the ACT test given here June 11, your registration must be mailed by this Friday. Pick up the registration packet in the guidance office.

Today's lunch menu is: cheeseburger sandwich, french fries, pickles, fruit cup and milk.

Today is the deadline to sign up for the Awards Banquet which will be held next Monday night, May 16.

Thespian money must be turned in -